PUB-NLH-527
Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages
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Further to the response to PUB-NLH-483, please state what progress has been
made towards identifying the proposed new type of under-frequency load shedding
and its setting, to avoid unnecessary load shedding, whilst still maintaining the

security of the Island Interconnected System.

Analysis to determine the required under frequency load shedding scheme to
maintain security of the Island Interconnected System has not progressed to the
point where Hydro can make a definitive recommendation on the magnitudes of

load shed blocks or the settings for said blocks at this time.



